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From: Mary Taylor 
Sent: October 17, 2011 10:30 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2011-0183

 

Re: delivery charge increase   Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.
Being seniors and on a fixed income  we certainly do not agree with another increase on our hydro bill.
Far too many lower income people and seniors  are having to suffer due to hydro increases as well as
increase in taxes.
 
B&M Taylor
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